
Boulder Arrowhead Little League 

Coach Pitch Division 

 

 

 

 

I. When does the Coach Pitch season start/end? 

 

Generally, our Coach Pitch season is scheduled from early April until the end of May, however 

weather plays a crucial role in our timing.  Weather contingent, our goal is to have the season 

completed around Memorial Day weekend. 

 

II. Do the teams practice? 

 

Yes!  The teams are assigned times to practice prior to the start of regular season games.  

Traditionally, once games have started, your team will likely have limited or no practice. 

 

III. What nights of the week are Coach Pitch practices and games scheduled? 

 

We schedule Coach Pitch games on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday nights throughout the 

season.  Start times vary between 5:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. depending on field availability and the 

number of teams. Occasionally we are forced to schedule make-up games or practices on a 

Saturday.  

 

IV. What should we expect as a parent and player? 

 

Coach Pitch is all about the fundamentals of baseball and teamwork.  For many children, Coach 

Pitch is their first organized sport with other teammates.  Coach Pitch is geared towards teaching 

the players the fundamentals of baseball and working together on a team.  Parents are 

encouraged to assist with both practices and games. Bring a glove; coaches will need your help. 

 

V. What type of equipment do we need? 

 

The Boulder Arrowhead Little League will provide bats, helmets and baseballs which will be 

given to each team manager.  This equipment will be used by all members of the team during 

practices and games.  Our sponsors provide the baseball hats and shirts.  Players are encouraged 

to bring their own helmets. 

 

Your child must be equipped with appropriate clothing and footwear.  We recommend they wear 

athletic type pants and athletic shoes/cleats.  Your child will also need to bring their own 

baseball glove to both practices and games. 

 

VI. What’s next? 

 

On or around April 1st, you will be contacted by your team’s selected Manager who will 

provide you with a practice and game schedule.  The Manager will also hold a parent meeting at 

one of the first practices to outline the season and other expectations.   

 

VII. Who do I contact if I want to help coach or have questions? 

 

Derek Waddoups – VP 

(801) 388-1897 

dwaddoups@yahoo.com 

 
All Boulder Arrowhead managers, coaches and volunteers are required to complete a background check. 


